
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an open record public hearing is scheduled before the 
Kelso Planning Commission, Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 6:00pm in the City Hall Council 
Chambers, 203 S. Pacific Avenue, Kelso, WA 98626. 
 
Purpose of the meeting:  for Kelso Planning Commissioners to review the draft proposal 
cited as Kelso Shoreline Master Program.  The city is required to adopt a Shoreline 
Master Program in accordance with authority granted by the Shoreline Management Act 
of 1971 (Revised Code of Washington RCW 90.58) and Chapter 173-26 of the 
Washington Administrative Code.   
 
Planning consultants from Parametrix and G.R. Dohrn & Associates will be present at 
this meeting to provide overviews and answer questions.  Following the overview, 
Planning Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing to take testimony from the public on 
the proposed Kelso Shoreline Master Program.  Any person wishing to speak on this 
issue may do so at that time.  Written comments from the public must be received prior to 
this Public Hearing to be included for discussion at this meeting.  City Council may take 
action on this issue as a result of discussion and public comment.   
 
For further information, please contact Michael Kardas, Kelso Community Development 
Director at 360-577-3376. 
 
The Council Chambers room is handicap accessible.  Arrangements to reasonably 
accommodate special needs, including handicap accessibility or interpreter, will be made 
upon receiving 24-hour advance notice.  Contact the City Clerks Office at (360) 423-
0900. 
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